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26 September 2018 

The September 2018 FTSE Country Classification Annual Review of Markets has been published.  
 
Please click on the following link to view the Annual Announcement:  
https://www.ftse.com/products/downloads/FTSE-Country-Classification-Update-2018.pdf 
 
To view the updated FTSE Quality of Markets Assessment Matrix please visit the following link:  
http://www.ftse.com/products/indices/country-classification 
 
For further information on the FTSE Equity Country Classification process visit:  
https://www.ftse.com/products/downloads/FTSE_Equity_Country_Classification_Paper.pdf 
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